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Dear John F. Timoney,
Chief of Police

Miami Police Department
400 NW 2nd Avenue.
Miami Fl. 33128

February 18, 2004

Re:  Letter of Thanks and Appreciation

This letter is to thank you for letting Officer Paule Villard come to our school,
Morningside Elementary School. She is of tremendous help to our kids.

As you may well know, students in our school are predominantly of Haitian
descent, so Officer Villard relates very well to them and they see her as a role
model, especially the girls. This is not to say that she serves other students less.

The students are happy to see her and respond very well to her efforts.
The teachers and the parents really appreciate that.

We hope that she continues to come here and that she comes more often.

Sincerely,
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Ms. Qby Okal&/‘

School Counselor.
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Ms. Oby Okany

School Counselor

Mormningside Elementary School
6620 N.E. 5™ Avenue

Miami, Florida 33138

Dear Ms. Okany:

Thank you for your thoughtful letter commending Officer Paule Villard for her
dedication and commitment to the students at Morningside Elementary School.

It is extremely gratifying to hear from citizens who appreciate the hard work and
professionalism that the Miami Police Department strives for each and every day.

It will be a pleasure to commend her and to include a copy of your letter in her personnel

file. Again, many thanks for taking time out of your busy schedule to express your
appreciation.

Please do not hesitate to call us if we can be of assistance in the future.

Sincerely,
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F. Timoney
Chief of Police
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cc: Officer Paule Villard — Community Affairs
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